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This is an important notice. Please have it translated.
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New Minimum Stock Requirements as of Julyl, 2014

All New York State authorized WIC vendors are required to have in stock at all times a minimum amount and
variety of WIC approved foods. This minimum stock requirement is important to allow participants to
purchase all the approved foods listed on their checks.

With new WIC approved foods, new minimum stock requirements are needed. Attached is the required
minimum stock that must be in place by July 1, 2014.
Changes include:

e Dry milk, evaporated milk, and tofu no longer have a requirement

e Hot and Cold Breakfast cereal requirement is combined

e Juice container sizes are changed and the varieties required have decreased

e The number of jars of baby food meats is reduced

In addition to the required amounts, vendors are expected to stock a sufficient supply of WIC approved foods to
meet customer demand and are encouraged to stock as many varieties of WIC approved foods as possible.

Minimum stock requirements are checked by vendor management agency staff during visits to your store.
These visits are made without notice. Failure to maintain the minimum stock requirements at all times will
result in termination of your contract.

If you have questions about this information, please contact your Vendor Management Agency.

 Thank you for your participation in the NYS WIC Program.



